








Annual Appeal:  Together in Mission, Forward in Faith  

As LA Catholics, we believe, we pray, we support. Dur-

ing the most difficult moments in our lives, whether 

due to the loss of a beloved family member or the 

stress of losing a job, our Catholic community needs to 

support each other in good Ɵmes and bad. Are you 

willing to unite as one community and move Forward 

with Faith? Will you give $25 to help students and 

Catholics in the Archdiocese of Los Angeles? Many are 

depending on us to generously answer and to help 

keep their parishes and schools thriving. Now more 

than ever, please consider making a giŌ today by text, 

online, or by phone.  

The outpouring of funds last year from our church was 

outstanding. We met our goal ! This year St. Cornelius 

has been asked to contribute $83,592.  Help us keep 

the Catholic faith burning throughout L.A. with this 

mission.  Please donate today. 



Announcements 

Habitat for Humanity Long Beach Project & Special CollecƟon 

Habitat for Humanity is working on their largest project in our area—48 new homes in Long Beach.  They 

have reached out to the archdiocese for support.  Our finance council has agreed to give sponsorship so 

every 5th Sunday we will start a special collecƟon to support this noble work.  Once Covid restricƟons less-

en, they expect to have their tradiƟonal, hands-on volunteer opƟons available. If you have quesƟons, con-

tact Ed Barwick through the parish office 562.421.8966.  Thank you.

Jog-a-thon Fundraiser for St. Cornelius School 

St. Cornelius Catholic School is happy to announce the 12th Annual Jog-A-Thon which will take place on 

Tuesday, June 1st from 10:00-12:00 noon.  This year’s theme will be “The Aloha Run,” and we are raising 

money to support the TechAngel program that funds the technology integraƟon into the curriculum. Stu-

dents will throw on their grass skirts, and dust off their running shoes as they earn pledges to help support 

this worthy program.  All students and guests aƩending the event must follow the social distancing protocol 

and wear masks while on campus.  Help our students raise money to support this program by making a do-

naƟon today on PayPal or use the donaƟon envelopes found at Mass. Thank you. 

hƩps://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_buƩon_id=5K62CB498RTXL 

Extraordinary EucharisƟc Ministers and Lectors 

Thank you to all who have responded to conƟnuing as Extraordinary EucharisƟc Ministers at Mass. If you 

have not received an email regarding EM scheduling, please contact Michele Bradley to get updates and be 

added to the upcoming schedule starƟng July 1st at the Mass of your choice (mbradley284@gmail.com). If 

you are interested or if the Holy Spirit is moving you to become a EucharisƟc Minister or Lector for the first 

Ɵme, please contact the parish office at 562.421.8966. 

VIRTUS CerƟficaƟon and Re-cerƟficaƟon 

We need to update our volunteers’ VIRTUS standings annually.  Please submit your cerƟficate of training to 

the Parish office as soon as possible.  VIRTUS cerƟficaƟon is required for EMs, Sacristans, Lectors, and most 

of our volunteers who will be working around children.  Call the office with any quesƟons at 562.421.8966. 

Faith and FicƟon — St. Cornelius Book Discussion Group 

The next two meeƟngs of book club will be held June 21st at 3:00 p.m. (The Bookwoman of Troublesome 

Creek by Kim Richardson) and July 19th (The Exiles by ChrisƟna Baker Kline). All are welcome to join. Con-

tact Katy Ellis for meeƟng locaƟon, kellislb@hotmail.com. 




